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Parent / Carer 

Our ref: LS/AW 

Your ref:  

If calling ask for:  

Phone: 01698 455620 

Date: 14 March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Following on from my previous communication, I am writing to confirm that a start date of Monday, 
21 March has been agreed for Ms Waheeda Huq to take up her post of Head Teacher at Strathaven 
Academy. 
 
In the interim our 4 Depute Head Teachers will continue to ably manage the running of the school 
and I thank them for their hard work and dedication during this period of transition. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lynn Sherry 
Head of Education (East Kilbride and Strathaven) 
 
 


